BOARD OFFICERS

Paula Lopez
President
Karena Jew
VP Policy
Dana Goba
VP Organization
Vicki Allen
Secretary
Lisa Guravitz
CFO

BOARD MEMBERS

Rachel Aarons
Marisol Alarcon
ej Borah
Pamela Flynt Tambo
Tish Gainey
Elsa Granados
Hathor Hammett
Teri Jory
Carol Keator
Sandy Kievman
Andria Martinez Cohen
Hannah Sullivan

PAST PRESIDENTS

Gayle Binion Barbara Lindemann Lois Phillips Carole Piceno Susan Rose Hannah-Beth Jackson **Margaret Connell** Helene Schneider **Janet Barron** Alissa Hummer Sharon Hoshida Lisa Guravitz Mary O'Gorman Beth Schneider Jane Gray **Carol Keator** Catherine Swysen Luz Reyes-Martin



35 Years of Feminism From Marching in the Streets to a Seat at the Table

October 3, 2023

The Honorable Sheldon Whitehouse Hart Senate Office Building, Rm. 530 Washington, D.C. 20510 Email: Chris_Gorud@whitehouse.senate.gov

RE: S. 359 – Supreme Court Ethics, Recusal, and Transparency Act of 2023 - SUPPORT

Dear Senator Whitehouse,

On behalf of the Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee (SBWPC), I am writing to express support for S. 359, the Supreme Court Ethics, Recusal, and Transparency Act of 2023. SBWPC's mission is dedicated to furthering gender equality and other feminist values. As one of the largest women's political committees in Santa Barbara County with hundreds of members, we advocate for a diverse set of positions which include Human Rights, Civil Rights, and Equal Opportunity (https://sbwpc.org/positions/).

We are aware that S. 359 seeks to make important changes to the ethical standards, financial disclosure requirements, and recusal requirements that apply to Supreme Court Justices. This bill would, among other directives, require the Supreme Court to adopt a code of conduct for Justices, establish procedures to receive and investigate complaints of judicial misconduct, and adopt more rigorous rules governing the disclosure of gifts, travel, and income received. By making these changes, S. 359 would help to reinforce the standards of transparency, objectivity, and public trust that the Supreme Court must embody.

The Santa Barbara Women's Political Committee regards S. 359 as a critical step forward in upholding the integrity of our federal judicial system, to the benefit of all of our constituencies. **Therefore, SBWPC wishes to sign on as a supporter of S. 359.**

Thank you for reviewing our organization's position on this issue. Should you wish to communicate further with us, please email us at info@sbwpc.org or visit our website: www.sbwpc.org

Sincerely,

Paula Lopez Ochoa Paula Lopez Ochoa President, SBWPC